APPLYING FOR A PLACE

Children can be admitted to the school at any time provided they of primary school age.

Applications for a place in the Reception year group are managed by Gloucestershire County
Council who are the admissions authority for the school. The link below will take you to the GCC
web site where you will find details of how to make your application. The site also includes details
of over subscription criteria. Please note that if you live outside Gloucestershire, you will need to
make an application via your own local authority.

The school's Published Admission Number (PAN) is 7. In other words, the school will normally have
a maximum of seven pupils in each year group.

If you would like to apply for a place for a child at any time other than for entry into Reception in
September, please telephone the school to discuss the matter and to obtain the necessary forms.
The school will advise you on capacity within each year group and if an application is likely to be
successful. Even if there is no capacity for your child, the school can advise on the appeal process
and how you can proceed to ensure that the local authority make a place available at a suitable
school for your child.

http://www.gloucestershire.gov.uk/startingprimary
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